Elim Christian College

Dear Parents / Whanau / Caregivers

Scholastic Book Fair 2017 - Week 10 Monday 25th to Thursday 28" September 2017
Theme: Happy Campers!

Book week is happening during week 10 of this term, at the Golflands Campus!
In addition to the books for sale at the Book Fair in the library, there will be school and class-based
activities as we celebrate books and reading throughout the week.

Book Week activities to mark in your diary:

e Book Talk Time: Student Librarians visiting classes to talk about books and authors in the
afternoons.

e Mystery Teacher Reader coming to read in classes every afternoon during SSR.

e Special Reading programmes in various teams for the week. Your child’s class may receive special
instructions for the week.

e Lunchtime Library Happy Camper Activities: competitions/quizzes and special guests reading to
the children: Monday - Thursday 12.15-12.45pm.

e Other exciting surprise book happenings all throughout the week.

e Student and Teacher Book Character Parade on Thursday 28" 8.50-10am in GC Hall. Students
come to school dressed as their favourite book character. They must bring the book the character is
from to hold as they parade! There will be prizes handed out. Remember to bring school uniforms
to change into afterwards.

e Full School Assembly at the Botany Campus on Friday 29" - 8.30am.

The Book Fair is your opportunity to purchase great books for your children, or as a gift to the school
library. The attached leaflet shows a small selection of the books available. We understand that some titles
may not be suitable, but there will be plenty of others on display. If you wish to order books from the
leaflet, please bring the completed order form back to the library with payment please. EFTPOS/Credit
card facilities are available.

The Book Fair is open in the library for book purchases Monday - Thursday at the following times
e 8.30am- 9.00am
e 12.15pm -12.45pm
e 3.00pm- 3.45pm

Students will bring a book wish list home on Friday 22t September with suggestions for you to consider.
Parents/Caregivers may wish to consider donating a book to the library; a label will go inside the book
acknowledging the book donor. We look forward to your support as we encourage our children to become
life long readers!

Yours sincerely

Elim Christian College Golflands Campus Teachers



